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26 April 2024 
 

 
Year 5 Growing Up Talk 

 

As part of our commitment to providing a curriculum which is relevant and appropriate to our pupils, Year 
5 teachers plan to speak to Year 5 children this term about puberty and how it may affect them. 
  
As a school, we feel responsible for preparing our pupils for any changes they may encounter before they 
occur. As some children may experience these changes before they enter Year 6, which has happened 
previously, we have decided to provide this talk in Year 5.  
  
The children will be introduced to changes that occur to boys and girls during puberty. We are confident 
that any questions which the children may have will be dealt with sensitively. 
  
If you have any queries about the content of the sessions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
  
You have the right to withdraw your child from the lessons. If you wish to do so, please Dojo your 
teacher by Friday 3rd May 2024. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

The Year 5 Team 
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